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Dear Mr Buonfiglio,

On behalf of the Committee on Fisheries of the European Parliament, I would like to
express my sincere gratitude for your participation and your contribution to the public
hearing on "Mediterranean Sea: state of the fishing stock and strategies to adopt, for
the conservation and socio-economic situation in the Fisheries sector " which took

place on 19 April 2016.

I wish to thank you for having taken the time to share your insights and your expertise
with our attendees.

Yours sincerely,

Alain CADEC
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